COPY wio3S-004%

25th September, 1944,
pear Sirs,

Referring to your letter of the 8th May last
respecting the motorship "yUDO", I beg to scquaint you the
Committee have had before them a report received from the
Society's Surveyors at Newcastle-on-Tyne, f rom which it is
noted that thils vessel was examined indrydock last month
and a further General Examination held.

The elutch gearing wes examlned and further
repairs effected, but as previously recommended this gearing
requires to be renewed before theend of next month, end in
the oircumstances the fresh notation of "Exemlned LRy 8,44"
which has been recommended has been withheld until this matter
has received attention. -

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

lands Ministry of Shipping & Fisheries,
thort sea, Coastal & Trawl Fishing Sections),
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